DWR South Delta Gates Project — Biannual Meeting #1, April 2, 2025

Subject: DWR South Delta Gates Project — Biannual Meeting #1, April 2, 2025
Date: 3/28/2025 12:01:32 PM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Erin. Andrews@water.ca.gov
To: jherrlaw@aol.com
Cc: Jacob.McQuirk@water.ca.gov, Kate.Le@water.ca.gov,

Laurence.Campling@water.ca.gov

Hi John,
Please see the meeting invitation below.

Thank you.
Erin

Erin Andrews (she/her)
(916) 793-9170
erin.andrews@water.ca.gov

From: California Natural Resources Agency <CNRA@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 5:16 PM

To: Andrews, Erin@DWR (she/her) <Erin.Andrews@water.ca.gov>

Subject: DWR South Delta Gates Project — Biannual Meeting #1, April 2, 2025

DWR South Delta Gates Project — Biannual Meeting #1

The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) is pleased to invite you to the first Biannual Meeting for
the potential South Delta Gates Project (Biannual Meeting) on April 2, 2025. The purpose of the Biannual
Meetings is to provide information about the project, updates on current planning efforts, and to gather input
from interested parties.

Event: DWR South Delta Gates Project, Biannual Meeting #1

Date: April 2, 2025

Time: 3:00-5:00 p.m.

In-Person Location: Lathrop City Council Chamber, 390 Towne Centre Drive Lathrop, California 95330

If you plan to attend in person, please RSVP at https://forms.office.com/r/hYecxQGaiT/

Virtual Attendance: If you plan to attend virtually, please pre-register by clicking the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/ WN_Y-V4uBfTSv6fTtSTxkV 1 cg#/registration

Background: The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) is considering installing permanent
operable gates, known as the South Delta Gates (SDG), to replace the current agricultural barriers (Temporary
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Barriers Project) in the south Delta. Throughout this process, DWR will be engaging interested parties to gather
input and feedback regarding the potential project’s development.

If you need accommodations or language interpretation for this meeting, please indicate your request in the in-
person RSVP link or Zoom registration link above. Requests must be made at least 5 business days prior to the
meeting.

For more information about the potential SDG Project, please see the attached factsheet. To submit questions in
advance of the meeting, please email them to SouthDeltaGates@water.ca.gov.

For SDG project inquiries or to be added/removed from the SDG mailing list, please email the
Project team at SouthDeltaGates@water.ca.gov.

2025-SDG-ProjectFactsheet ADA.pdf

Stay Connected with the California Natural Resources Agency:
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